
Become an ALIA member!
Advantages of membership of the Australian Library and Information Association include:

Subscription to the monthly news magazine, incite, which keeps you up-to-date on what's happening 
in library and information services at focal, state and national levels.

^  Discounts on attendance at ALIA continuing professional development seminars, workshops and 
conferences.

#  Discounts on ALIA publications.

C - Meetings that you can attend at no cost, where you have an opportunity to meet other members — 
including possible future employers — and participate in decision-making that affect the profession.

Networking opportunities for you to meet other students and practising information professionals in a 
range of professional and social activities.

-$£- Job-seeking, employment, professional development and industrial services.

Unlimited and free membership of a range of Association interest groups spanning a wide range of 
interests and regional activities.

ALIA membership offers students the opportunity to extend their knowledge of the current issues and 
challenges affecting the library and information service profession into the next century.

For a membership application form please contact the Association directly:

Australian Library and Information Association 

PO Box E441 Kingston ACT 2604 

phone 02 6285 1877 fax 02 6282 2249 

membership hotline 1800 020 071 

e-mail enquiry@alia.org.au 

http://www.alia.org.au/

Your voice
A re  quotas the answ er?
Tim Bruwer's letter (July inCite) 

asking that A L IA  consider 
imposing quotas to stop 

men giving presentations at 

conferences is absolutley right.

Further, considering that the 

number of m ale librarians is at 
an all time low and falling and 

that the male customer base 

is stagnating whilst the female 

rate is rising, it makes no sense 
for men even to be in the 

audience.

As Tim correctly says A L IA  

should show more sensitivity to 
the gender balance, after all a 

man's p lace is obviously not in 
a library.

E d g a r C ro o k , W a n n ia s s a  A C T  
Your letters on any issue o f relevance 
to the library and information sector 
are welcomed.

All letters should be addressed to the inCite editor 
and may be e-mailed to incite@alia.org.au, or 
faxed to 02 6282 2249, or posted to: Your voice, 
ALIA, PO Box E44I, Kingston 2604. Please include 
your name and postal address with your letter 
or e-mail.

Letters will be accepted for publication until the 
18th of the month.
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